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7t July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

As we approach the end of term, please can we maintain our precautions around minimising the risk
of spreading COVID-19 within our school community.

To reiterate the following:

e Please wear face coverings when dropping off and picking up children

e Keep 2 metres apart on the pavements and roads around school

e If you child is unwell- keep them off school until they are better

e If you or your child shows any signs of COVID-19, book a PCR test as soon as possible

e Siblings of children who are waiting for test results should stay at home until the result is
known

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours faithfully

Jeannette Little

Jeannette Little
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